
Ewing M. Kauffman 
President 

April 18, 1973 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for taking the time and trouble to attend 
the opening of the Kansas City Royals stadium. You 
helped make it an auspicious occasion for this great 
area, and I appreciate it. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

L,,lh .. ~L-~ 
Ewing M~a~f~man 
EMK:ec 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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